Rafi Miah

From: Neville
Sent: 30 March 2022 18:37
To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application no 2021/6279/P

Hello
We have sent in an objection to this planning application using the online portal and wish to supplement this with
photographic evidence for point no 5 in our objection.

5. We object to the mansard roof which would cause loss of both direct and ambient light for the upper floors and
some gardens of the houses opposite, especially in the winter months when the sun is low. We will email
photographic evidence of this separately.

This photo was taken on 1 December 2020 at 14.14h demonstrating that we would lose direct sunlight from our
upper floor in the winter months.

Thanks for your consideration.

Neville and Juliet Purssell



